
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Gove

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET
P.O. BOX 942732

SACRAMENTO, CA 94234-7320

February 5, 1990
Letter No.: 90-18TO: All County Welfare Directors

All County Administrative Officers

SUBJECT: HEALTH PLAN (PHP) LISTING

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a change in procedures for  
mailing the Capitated Health Systems Section listing of Medi-Cal contracted  
PHPs in the State of California. This listing has previously been issued on  
a quarterly basis via an All County Welfare Directors Letter. (The most  
recent listing was issued in ACWDL 89-75, dated September 18, 1989.)

Beginning in March, 1990, the listing will be sent directly to counties on a  
monthly basis by Capitated Health Systems. This should result in counties  
receiving a current listing in a timely manner.

At least one (1) copy of the listing will be sent to the Medi-Cal  
Eligibility Policy Liaison as designated in ACWDL 89-81, County Contacts  
List. If the liaison requested more than one (1) copy, the requested number  
of copies will be sent. If you have any questions regarding the listing or  
wish to make any changes or additions to the mailing list, please contact  
Teri Krueger of the Capitated Health Systems Section at (916) 324-1195. If  
you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Ginny  
Erickson at (916) 327-5317.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants

Expiration Date: February 5, 1991

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


